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Welcome Back! 

What a fantastic start to 2025! The 

children have all come back to school 

and settled into their regular 

routines.  

 

Snack and water 

Please send your child in with a 

healthy piece of fruit or vegetable 

that they can have at break time and 

please send your child in with a 

bottle of water. 

 

PE Days 

Our PE days will be Monday and 

Thursday and we ask that children 

come into school wearing their PE Kit 

on these days. This half – term our 

hall slot will be fitness. Our outdoor 

slot will be dodgeball.  

 

Home learning 

The children will be given weekly 

homework related to what we have 

been learning in class. This will be 

given out on a Tuesday and needs to 

be returned by the following 

Tuesday. Please ensure they are 

reading for at least 15 minutes daily 

and completing their TTRS 

homework. If you are unsure or 

unable to access this, please let us 

know.  

 

 
 

 

English: This half term, children will be 

studying a book called The Varmints.  

 

Maths: Whilst we cover lots in Maths, our 

main focuses this half term will be on 

Multiplication/ Division and fractions.  

 

Topic: Our topic this term is ‘Forests’. We will 

be asking the question: Are all forest the same 

across the world? The children will learn about 

our local area, other forests in the UK and 

other forests around the world.   

 

 

Science: Our Science topic this term is 

electricity. We will be learning how to make a 

simple circuit, the dangers of electricity and 

how electricity helps us. 

 

Best Wishes,  

 

Miss Gaught, Mrs Heap, Mrs Skeats, Miss 

Woodage and Miss Allan.  

 


